
Craft Vendor Information for Saturday, 11/29/25: 
 

Crafters: 
Thank you for agreeing to participate in our Sandy Hill Community Church craft show.  It 
is our hope that it will be an enjoyable as well as profitable day for you and look forward 
to providing you any assistance needed to expedite your unloading and setup.  Below 
you will find instructions. 
 
You are to enter the church parking lot using the Old Wilmington Road entrance.  The 
two entrances on the north side (S. Sandy Hill Rd.) of the church parking lot will be 
blocked until 9am. Follow the sign once in the parking lot to the east end of the 
Fellowship Hall to the staging area, where 3 lanes will be provided for unloading.  The 
doors to Fellowship Hall will not be opened until 7am.  For this staging portion of the 
craft show, it is essential that we all practice patience and courtesy. 
 
We expect to have a number of carts available as well as volunteer helpers to assist you 
with unloading and the movement of your craft materials into the building.  There will 
also be staff inside as well to assist with other needs. 
 
Once you are fully unloaded, please promptly move your vehicle to the upper end of the 
parking lot on the north side of the building.  This will free up spaces closer to the 
Fellowship Hall entrance for our customers. 
 
There will be a registration table to your immediate right just inside Fellowship Hall 
doors where you will receive the number of your assigned table(s), directions and any 
additional needed instructions. 
 
We will have free coffee and donuts for vendors. There will be drinks, baked goods, soft 
pretzels, and Chicken BBQ available for sale. 

 


